
 Office of the City Clerk www.saskatoon.ca 
 222 3rd Avenue North tel (306) 975.3240 
 Saskatoon SK  S7K 0J5 fax (306) 975.2784 
 

 
 

May 14, 2021 
 
Secretary, Governance and Priorities Committee 
 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
Re: Canada Healthy Communities Initiative Round Two Project Application 

[File No. CK. 1860-1 x 270-7] 
 

The Saskatoon Accessibility Advisory Committee, at its meeting held on May 14, 2021, discussed 
the Canada Healthy Communities Initiative and the past project application.   
 
During discussion of the matter, the Committee was informed that the next round of applications 
was to be considered at the May 17, 2021 meeting of the Governance and Priorities Committee.   
Further feedback was provided indicating the necessity of these washrooms and the importance 
of accessible washrooms in the downtown area.  The Committee also thought that a letter from 
the Saskatoon Accessible Advisory Committee in support of the project would be beneficial to 
City Council’s application.    
 
The Committee resolved:  

 
That a letter be forwarded to the Governance and Priorities Committee, in support of the 
Administration’s recommendation of option 1, Downtown Public Washrooms, for the Canada 
Healthy Communities Initiative round two project application, and respectfully requests that if 
approved, the project focus on fully accessible washrooms above the standard Canada 
Building Code where possible.  

 
The Saskatoon Accessibility Advisory Committee respectfully requests that the recommendation 
be considered by Governance and Priorities Committee 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
  
Chelsea Wisser, Vice Chair 
Saskatoon Accessibility Advisory Committee  
 
CW:ht 
 
cc: Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Finance Services 
  
  


